
Feedback from SOE-SOP Taskforce 
 
We were honored to be included in this process as part of your commitment to shared governance. 
The committee respectfully requested that you choose a new dean who has the following 
characteristics:   

• Reflective in nature 
• Willing to defer to faculty expertise 
• Communicative 
• Understands education programs and accreditation processes 
• Respectful of academic freedom 
• Thoughtful 
• Lives shared governance  
• Collaborative 
• Champions faculty and programs  
• Brings the temperature down  
• Levelheaded  
• Student/ Faculty/ Staff focused  

 


